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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Melissa Williamson, Southeast Regional Director


Date:

August 2020


Subject:
Year End Southeast Regional Director Report
Since August 2019, I have:
· Communicated with the Chapter Presidents to encourage them to be active with their events and membership recruitment. Encouraged them to request their membership grant for recruitment purposes. Corresponded with them regarding requests or information from President Sara Winn and sent them the monthly Southeast membership report.
· Have continued conversations with the Kentucky chapter. They have continued to express interest in reviving their chapter. They have had some administrative changes and the pandemic that have delayed their progress, however have had 2 new members join.  
· Resolved the Tennessee chapter funds issue (as their chapter has become inactive). The chapter funds were dispersed to DDS victims of the Tennessee tornado in March. 
· The COVID-19 pandemic has greatly affected each chapter in being able to maintain their previous level of activity. Each chapter is making adjustments to try to remain active in the new telework world. 
The following are the individual chapter reports:

Alabama: The AADE chapter has nothing new to report since Mid-Year.
Georgia: Due to the office closure, our election was held via an entirely electronic process this year.
Kentucky: Two new members. We are meeting soon to outline our plans to increase our membership.  We postponed our efforts due to the COVID-19 crisis.
Mississippi:  No report received
North Carolina: We have not had any new development. We have a meeting scheduled (conference call) with our new training class on 8/21 where Daniel Utech (chapter president), Jennifer Pounds, and Jeff Price will speak with the trainees about THADE and NADE and all of the benefits of membership with the organization. As NCDDS continues to work with the heavy majority of our staff teleworking. The THADE board will work to develop new ideas to keep members active and involved with one another as best we can. 
South Carolina: Nothing new to report since Mid-Year
Respectfully submitted,

Melissa Williamson

Southeast Regional Director
